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Monday 6th March 2023  
Dear Hornbeam Class Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a relaxing weekend.  
 
I am writing to inform you that from tomorrow, Ms Eve will be supporting in Hornbeam Class as Ms Shaw 
will be taking on the role of phonics intervention lead. The children in Hornbeam Class will continue to be 
taught by Miss Witten and Mr Grant, supported by Miss Stupples and Miss Eve.  
 
Our spring term parents’ evenings will be taking place on 22nd and 23rd March and will give you the 
opportunity to meet with Miss Witten and Mr Grant to discuss your child’s progress and next steps.  
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Oldfield  
Headteacher 
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